

Fambridge Road, Maldon, Essex CM9 6AB

T: FRC - 01621 854681 F: 01621 855913 MRC - 01621 879803

W: www.plume.essex.sch.uk E: admin@plume.essex.sch.uk

CBA/KDE

12 September 2017

Dear Parents and Carers

Re: Student Finance Talk - for parents of aspirational students in Years 11 and 10 planning to apply university

It may seem premature to plan for a university place this far in advance, however as a College we believe that some students and indeed you as parents may want to know now the costs involved.

If your son or daughter is planning to go to university after sixth form, you may be interested in attending a short presentation on Student Finance delivered by Ellen Marshall, Outreach and Recruitment Officer from Anglia Ruskin University on Wednesday 4th October at 6:30 **pm** in the Stage Hall. This is your chance to find out what grants, loans and bursaries are available to help cover tuition fees and living costs, as well as how and when these will be repaid.

It would be appreciated if you could indicate whether you will be attending either by emailing k.demes@plume.essex.sch.uk or if you would prefer, by returning the slip below to the College Office.

If you have any specific questions about this event or post-18 pathways, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Mr Barton **Head of College**





















For the attention of:	
☐ Mr Barton☐ Head of College	
Re: Student Finance Talk – Wednesday 4 th October 2017 (6.30pm)	
I *will/will not be able to attend the Finance preser (*Please delete as appropriate)	ntation.
Signed:	_ Date:
Parent/Carer of:	

Please return this document to Mrs Demes in the Plume College Office.